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LUNCH BUNCH 

1. Lunch Bunch will run from 12:00 to 1:45 PM. and is available on Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays, and Thursdays. 

2. During lunch bunch children will have an opportunity for additional free playtime. 
They will choose from a variety of  play based activities including; blocks, dramatic 
play, painting, table top manipulatives, and literature based projects. The children 
will eat lunch in the classrooms followed by outdoor recess. 

3. Children should bring a nutritious lunch with drink in a lunch box labeled on the 
outside with your child’s name. Please remember that St. John Preschool is a 
Nut-Free Environment and no food that contains nuts should be part of  your 
child’s lunch. We would also appreciate it if  you do not give your child candy in 
their lunch. If  needed, please put a freezer pack inside your child’s lunch box. 

4. When coming into school on the morning that your child will participate in Lunch 
Bunch; please put his/her lunch on the white snack cart in the corridor. 

5. On days of  Lunch Bunch, a list of  children staying will be posted in each 
classroom by the sign in clipboard. If  you have any questions kindly stop in the 
office. 

6. At the end of  each Lunch Bunch, please sign your child out by writing the time 
that you are picking up your son or daughter. Please be prompt when picking up 
your child. 

7. The Lunch Bunch Program will be staffed by our regular teachers and staff. 
Classes might be mixed for Lunch Bunch. 

8. The cost of  Lunch Bunch is $25.00 per day. Parents will receive a sign up sheet 
before the start of  each month with the days that Lunch Bunch will be available. 
Circle the days that you would like your son/daughter to participate and return it 
to school with payment. 

9. The staffing of  Lunch Bunch varies depending on the number of  students staying 
each afternoon. That is why it is necessary to have each family commit to the days 
that they want their child to stay for Lunch Bunch at the beginning of  each month.
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